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Activities	since	June	2016

• Received	GP	funds	transfer	from	Dr.	Nam
• Created	GP	mailing	list	on	Google	Groups
• Dr.	Nam	met	with	members	of	MExIM in	Korea	
on	8/29



Plans

• Continue	to	ensure	contact	info	for	all	GP	
members	is	current	and	new	members	are	
added	to	the	group

• Encourage	local	GP	get-togethers
• Encourage	GP	members	to	attend	the	annual	
convention

• Members	on	the	East	coast	will	each	need	
~$1000	in	travel	support


